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Comments: | am writing to voice my opposition to the BLM plans to cull the Heber wild horses of the Sitgreaves
National Forest in eastern Arizona. The wild horses in the Onaqui Herd Management Area (HMA) are some of
the most visited and cherished mustang population in the country and yet again we see the BLM attempting to
remove wild mustangs for the benefit of cattle ranchers. | vehemently oppose this decision. Wild mustangs
belong on our public lands. They are an icon of the American West and are beloved by millions and yet they have
been the target of animal cruelty since 2018. The Forest Service must do something to protect these federally
protected wild horses from harm and to find the person(s) responsible.



